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We’re glad you’re here!   
 
 

Answers to frequently 
asked questions 

about church 
membership. 

 

When do I join?  At the 
close of the service as a song is sung and 
the pastor stands facing the congregation, 
walk to him and tell him your decision. 

Are there different ways to join? Yes.      

(1) By professing faith in Jesus Christ and 
being baptized.   

(2) By transferring your membership from another Baptist 
church.   

(3) By your statement of faith in Christ, and have 
experienced scriptural baptism after salvation.   

(4) By statement from another denomination that does not 
practice baptism by immersion.  This is a statement of 
faith in Christ and willingness to have baptism by 
immersion.  

May I be a Bible Study member and not a church member?  

Definitely! This is not church membership but is an 
excellent way to get to know some of the people and learn 
more about our church.  

I still have some questions.   

This is not unusual. You are considering the most important 
decision of your life… what you will do with Jesus!  If you 
want to make that decision, our members or pastors will be 
glad to talk with you. You may call the church for an 
appointment (862-4602.)   

Please fill 

out a blue 

card 

located in 

the back of 

the pew 

and place 

in the 

offering 

plate or 

leave on 

the pew.  

The Prayer List is available 
online 24 hours a day. 
You may also submit 

requests anytime.  

Attendance Averages Last Month 

Sunday  Wednesday  
Bible Study: 79 Underground:  51 

Worship: 237 TeamKID 58 

  Route 56 24 

Last Month’s Financial Report 

General Operating Account: $2,488.82 
Receipts: $33,340.49 

Expenses: $30,576.16 

General Operating Account Balance: $5,253.15 
  

TWS Building Donations: $2,747.55 
Together We Share Debt: $226,559.29 

ACT 1:8 Mission Offering $2,214.35 

Benevolence Offering:   $1,986.49 
Benevolence  Expenses:   $468.51 

This  Month ’s  Worship Session Volunteers  

May 4 May 11 May 18 May 25 

Welcome Desk Welcome Desk Welcome Desk Welcome Desk 

Amanda Waggoner Cynthia Chisholm Heather Gilmore Tamie Erwin 

Nursery Nursery Nursery Nursery 

Kathy Lambert Janie Ward Sheryl Taylor Echo Erwin 

Toddlers Toddlers Toddlers Toddlers 

Danna Taylor Amber Bishop The Brashers Kammie Bryant 

Pre-K Pre-K Pre-K Pre-K 

Courtney Butler Amber Pauley Katie Williamson Terry Reynolds 

K-3rd K-3rd K-3rd K-3rd 

Shanna Killian Shanna Killian Shanna Killian Alice Murphy 

Children’s Choir  
Sundays at 5:00 p.m.—Fellowship Hall 

For Children 6-12 Years Old 

Your GIFT can’t go anywhere 
or IMPACT anyone unless it is GIVEN. 



May 2014 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

    1 2 3 

4 5 6 7 8 9 10 

11 12 13 14 15 16 17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 28 29 30 31 

EVENT DETAILS 

      Car Care Clinic 

8a Deacons Mtg. 
Baby Dedication 
5p Childrenôs Choir 

Hospice Meal 
LBA Senior Adult 

Luncheon 
Last Day of 
Teamkid 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Motherôs Day 
 

  
Last Day of  
Route 56 

   

Graduate Day 
2p Stewardship Mtg. 
5p Childrenôs Choir 

  

7p  
PCHS  

Baccalaureate 
 

7p  
PCHS  

Commencement 
 

  

 
5p Childrenôs Choir 

Memorial Day  
(Church Office Closed) 

 6p Newbie Night   
Parkers Chapel Color 

Run 5K 

Children’s Choir   
Mrs. Bobbie McDaniel is directing the Children’s Choir at 5 pm in 
the Fellowship Hall on Sunday nights.  All children ages 6-12 are 
invited to join us!  
 

Liberty Ministries Center Food Pantry   
Throughout the month of May, our congregation will be collecting 
items for the Food Pantry.  The Food Pantry is an outreach of the 
Liberty Baptist Association, a regional grouping of Southern Baptist 
churches.  It provides food to 120-150 households every month, a 
vital service in a county with one of the highest percentages of food 
insecurity in Arkansas. For your convenience, grocery sacks for 
making contributions (non-perishable foods) have been placed in each 
pew and a grocery cart for collecting  the food is located near the 
church entrance.  “Whoever is generous to the poor lends to the 
Lord, and he will repay him for his deed.”                Proverbs 19:17 
 

Parkers Chapel Color Run 5K  
The first Parkers Chapel Color Run 5K is a fun run/walk event to 
raise funds for our Belize Mission Trip. The Color Run is not a timed 
race. It is a fun event perfect for enjoying a morning stroll through the 
neighborhood with good friends. Registration is $15 for 12yrs & 
under; $30 for 13yrs & up. Registration forms can be picked up at the 
Family Center. 
 

Graduate Day  
We will celebrate our high school & college graduates by recognizing 
them for their tremendous accomplishment. Parents of high school 
seniors need to contact Wes if they want their child included in the 
celebration. 
 

Newbie Night    

This is open house for parents and welcome party for 6th grade 
students moving up to Underground.  

Regular Sunday Activities 

9:45a Bible Study 
10:45a Worship 

3p Underground Music Practice 
4:30p SWAG Practice 

6:30p 21:31 (College age) 

Regular Wednesday Activities 

4:30p Prayer Meeting 
6:15p TeamKID / Route 56 

6:15p Underground 
7:30 Praise Team Rehearsal 

Upcoming Events 

June 8-14  M-Fuge Nashville (Underground) 

July 5-11   Mission Trip to Belize (Underground) 

July 12-19   Honduras Mission Trip 

July 22-25   LBA Children’s Camp 

July 28-August 1  Vacation Bible School 


